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From: Allen Arntsen
To: Transportation Commission
Cc: Evers, Tag
Subject: 2/23 Agenda item 5
Date: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 10:48:11 AM

Greetings.  This is to express my support for projects 5, 11, 20, 26 and 38 of the Safe Streets project
list.  Project 5 supports reducing the 45 mph speed rlimit on John Nolen Drive between North Shore
Drive and Lakeside street.  That the speed limit on this short segment of JND is 45 mph versus the 35
mph on the rest of the street makes no sense and encourages faster speeds as cars turn from JND
onto Lakeside Street.  The other projects concern crossings and ped/bike improvements on Park
Street, which are long overdue.
 
Thank you
Allen Arntsen
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